
GIVING FROM

THE UNITED
STATES

In order to received a US charitable
tax receipt, US donors are asked to
make their donation to Albert College
through FRISBE.

GIVING OPTIONS

Online using your credit card:
Visit www.frisbe.org/credit-card
It’s that easy!

Mail a check payable to “FRISBE”: 
117 East Louisa Street #533
Seattle, WA 98102 U.S.A.

Wire transfer or stock transfer:
Email frisbe@frisbe.org to request
instructions and financial information

WHAT IS FRISBE?
Friends of Independent Schools
and Better Education (FRISBE) is
a Washington State non-profit
corporation with IRC Section
501(c)(3) status. Because
FRISBE is entirely operated by
its Board of Director volunteers,
it does not take any fees for its
services, other than fees
associated with inbound
donation transactional costs
(credit card fees, etc).

IMPORTANT: Please also send a brief email to frisbe@frisbe.org indicating your name and mailing
address, that your donation is for Albert College, and any requests for use of the funds.



GIVING FROM

DONOR
ADVISED FUND
Did you know that you can give to Albert
College from your Donor Advised Fund
(DAF) in the United States?

To give via DAF you must use FRISBE.  

HOW IT WORKS
The DAF will be able to identify FRISBE
as a qualifying charity by name or
Federal Tax ID #91-1216755  
 
Send FRISBE an email at
frisbe@frisbe.org to tell them that  
your donation is for Albert College.
Or, make sure the DAF is able to
specify this information in the
materials that go to FRISBE with the
cheque (memo, etc). Otherwise,
FRISBE won’t know what school the
funds are meant to support. 
 
If US donors want to support Albert
College through their DAF they must
use FRISBE. This is because DAFs must
give to US charitable organizations
and are prohibited from giving to
foreign charities.
 
FRISBE is a registered 501c3 in the US
and will show up as an eligible charity
in most DAF databases. If for some
reason FRISBE is not listed in your DAF‘s
database, please use FRISBE‘s Federal
Tax ID #91-1216755 to locate them. 

DAF‘s must give to a US 501c3, so they
cannot give directly to Canadian
charities. FRISBE, on the other hand, is
happy to receive your donation on
behalf of Albert College.

Please speak with your financial
advisor or accountant to see which
giving option is best for you.

donations@albertcollege.ca613-968-5726


